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I support HB2050.   I have personally witness many members retiring from the 

military in Oregon and leaving to a state with a lower cost of living and no state taxes.  

This bill shows the state of Oregon's dedication to veterans and incentivizes military 

retirees to stay or possibly move here.  These personnel will bring disposable income 

to the state that could be spent in the local communities boosting the economy.  

Additionally they bring skills that could be utilized in various career fields. 


